
A welcome from your math 

teachers: 
    
Mr. Ladino and Mrs. Hall have joined forces to 

provide you with learning and reviewing 

opportunities as we all find ourselves in 

unanticipated conditions.  We have been hard 

at work to provide you with meaningful, but yet 

very actionable activities and reviews.  We are 

so happy to reconnect.  We have identified some areas of weaknesses for all students and we will begin 

our reviews by addressing those items.  Feel free to suggest a topic that concerns you and we’ll figure 

out how to include it in our activities. 

 

So, this is how we will manage:   

 

●​ Mondays and Wednesdays are Math days for all of us 

○​ Typically, there will be a new assignment on Monday  

○​ You will receive a short assignment through Google Classroom every Wednesday in 

order for us to check in on your progress.   

○​ You will “hand in” your assignment by Friday. 

○​ Some weeks you might have two activities for the weeks.  ​
 

●​ All assignments will be posted in your math google classroom ​
 

●​ Feel free to reach out to us with any questions as you work through the activities.  ​
 

●​ We will have office hours every day.  These are times when a teacher will be available on their 

computer for quick interactions with students and parents.  They are as follows:​
 

Mr. Ladino 
jladino@norton.k12.ma.us 

Mrs. Hall 
dhall@norton.k12.ma.us 

10:00 am - 11:00 am 11:00 am - 12:00 pm 

3:00 pm - 4:00 pm 2:00 pm - 3:00 pm 

 

●​ You can still email us or reach out to us at any other time, these are just times that we have set 

aside specifically to address your questions and concerns.  We are committed to answering every 

email within a 24 hour period.  ​
 



●​ Both Mr. Ladino AND Mrs. Hall will answer questions for all 8th graders.  You are encouraged to 

include BOTH teachers in your emails.​ ​ ​
 

●​ You will be given a Google Slide to customize.  This is where you will be “turning in”  all that you 

do for us.  We are calling this your portfolio.  BThere are two Portfolio slides per week → “My 

Work” and “My Thoughts” 

■​ My Work slide is where you put evidence of work from that week.  Each week 

will have a few options of different kinds of evidence you could choose.  If you 

have a different idea, just ask us.  We want each Portfolio to be representative of 

YOU. 

■​ My Thoughts slide is where you give feedback on that week’s project.  Again, we 

will give some prompts, but we look forward to your thoughts and creativity​
 

 

Looking forward to all of us to be working together again.   
 

Mr. Ladino and Mrs. Hall 


